“\

-,

)

)

1

!

s

(

&S

[o—

S

ey
A
~ e

Box 1546
Hobba, New Mexico
December 20, 1948

Mr. C. P. Dimit, Vice«President
Phillips Petrolewn Company
Phillips Building

Bartlesville, Oklahoma

Dear Mr. Dimit:

In reply to your telegram of December 20th regarding
approval of your Notice of Intention to Drill the MoCormiock #1
Well in Sec. 18, Township 258, Range 35E, please be advised
that this well is on Govermment land and permission must be
obtained from the U. 5. Geologioal Survey, Roswsll, New Mexico,
rather than the 011 Conserwation Commission.

I am sorry I did not advise you of this as soon as
1 received the Form C~101, but several of the companies send
us a copy for our files at the same time they request permission
to drill from the Government.
Very truly yours,
OXL. CONSERVATION COMMISSION

By:
Secretary - Hobbs Office
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